
Becky Sanders 
Great Dunmow Leisure Centre
Helena Romanes School
Parsonage Downs
Great Dunmow
Essex            
CM6 2AT

29 July 2010

 

Please ask for Mr K Hitchings on 01799 510328
Email: khitchingsl@uttlesford.gov.uk 

Dear Becky

MICROBIOLOGICAL ANALYSIS OF SWIMMING POOL WATER

Please find enclosed the results of the latest pool samples. These indicate that 
bacteriologically the water was of a satisfactory standard.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Keith Hitchings
Environmental Health Technical Officer


